
 

 Reigate School 
 

 
Issue No: 180 NEWSLETTER  

Friday 19th June 2020 

 Follow us on twitter @Reigate School 
www.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk 

Office: 01737 243166 
Absence Line: 01737 245241 

info@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk 
 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD OF SCHOOL 

 
This week was the first week back for Year 10. It has been great to have the children in school and I would like to thank 
all of the staff and children for their approach and adherence to the new way of working and learning in school.  
 
In this week’s newsletter we have more of the fantastic work being completed by the children at home in Art, Science, 
Music and Health and Social Care.  We also have some news on the Year 7 Readathon which started in February.  
 
In next week’s newsletter we will have a focus on the Black Lives Matter movement which the children have been 
completing some work on over the past couple of weeks. 
 
Stay safe and well.  
 
Mr Alexander 
 

 

HOME WORKING HEROES OF THE WEEK 
 
RE 
 

Charlie Baxter (Year 8) for creating a lesson for his RE class. 
 
Isabelle Walker (Year 8) for fantastic Cornell notes revising for her Year 8 
assessment. 
 
Emily Dansie-Smith (Year 9), for going above and beyond when designing her 
tremendous invitation to an Eid ul-Fitr celebration. 
 

ENGLISH 
 
Henry Birinder-Ross (Year 8) has worked incredibly hard throughout lockdown and has not only produced fantastic work 
but has also kept his teacher entertained with his original and witty ideas. Amazing effort with all his work! 
 
MFL 
 

Anise Miller-Bassi (Year 9) for consistently working hard and completing all her Spanish assignments to a high standard. 
Well done Anise!  
 
Sophie O‘Connell (Year 7) for impressing Miss Lane with a detailed, beautifully presented PowerPoint response to her 
French task. C’est super! 
 

SCIENCE 
 

Lilia Dobson (Year 10) for her excellent contributions in live lessons and general good quality of submitted work. 
 
Joshua Stockton (Year 9) for his excellent effort on all physics homework. 
 
Afua Larbi-Yeboa  and Claudia D'Angelo (Year 7)  for completing extra science challenges every week. 
 
Freddie Fitzpatrick (Year 9) for completing four pages of the toughest biology exam questions, and absolutely smashing 
it. We have been blown away by the quality of the work and the amount of effort that went into it! 
 
 

HUMANITIES 
 
Ella Hart and Niamh Harland Cairns (Year 10) for being so diligent with sending in their work since lockdown began! 

 
 
 

 
 

Hero 



HOME WORKING HEROES OF THE WEEK (Cont) 
 
MATHS 
 

Timea Sipos and Leah Joyce (Year 8) and Evie Kinsley (Year 7) for their excellent attitude, correct approach and good 
resilience shown on Hegarty maths problems. 
 
Lucy Wastell (Year 7)) for her fantastic improvement in recent tasks. Well done! 
 
Ben Packham (Year 8) and George Evered (Year 9) for their consistent impressive work and great communication. 
 
Jessica Golder (Year 8) for scoring 24 out of 25 in the lead-up practice round for the UK Junior Maths Challenge. 
 

BUSINESS STUDIES 
 
Emily Gobin (Year 9) for her consistent effort in Business Studies. 
 
 

COMPUTER SCIENCE 
 
Libby Finnigan (Year 7) for her excellent design work for her computing project. 
 
 

Well done to all of our heroes this week and the rest of the school for continuing to work hard at home. 
 

 
 

ARTIST OF THE WEEK 
 
MAYSIE LIDDLE 
 
Maysie has been working very hard at home on her art project. This week she has been thinking about 'composition' and 
starting to plan for her final piece. As you can see her ideas are fantastic and what a great idea to use text inside the 
image.  
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Jessica Green (Year 7) 

Anise Miller-Bassi (Year 9) 

ARTWORK 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Zaine Brathwaite (Year 7) 

Matty Stevens (Year 8) 

Holly Nixon (Year 10) 

Isobel Grant (Year 7) 

Callum Humphry (Year 8) 

Oscar Yermo (Year 8) 

Lucas Walton (Year 8) 

Rafe Stevenson (Year 7 ) 

Angelina Else (Year 10) 

Fabifa Akhtar (Year 7) 



TEHNLO 

MUSIC 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A huge 'thank-you' and 'well-done' to all children taking GCSE 
Music. I have been really impressed with the quality of work that 
has been submitted since Easter across both Year 9 and Year 10 
Music classes. Your dedication to your work has been appreciated. 
Well done, musicians!! 
 
Mrs Waddell 
Music 
 

 
HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE 

 
My Year 9 Health and Social Care class were set 
the task to research different departments in a 
hospital, look at what resources they need, how 
patients are looked after and design what they 
would like their ward to look like.                       
Theo Perry-Brown has planned a really thorough 
and well laid out ward for palliative care. He has 
worked extremely hard on this piece of work 
completing it to the highest standard. A huge well 
done! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reported by 
 
Mrs Crisfield 
 

 
 

A 
 

A Hard Day’s Night by The Beatles: This song is so classic and iconic that most people know the tune. The tempo 
is allegro but not too quick. I like the general chorus with the words “it’s been a hard day’s night; I’ve been working 
like a dog”. The intro is a bit too fast. 
 

B 
 

Believer by Imagine Dragons: The dynamics are forte throughout the song and the tempo is at a walking pace in 
the verses and chorus but allegro in the bridges. I really like the lyrics of someone motivated to become better and 
the chorus is really catchy too. For me the bridges are a bit too fast for the rest of the song. 
 

C 
 

Come as You Are by Nirvana: The dynamics are quite quiet at the start but as you get to the chorus, you get that 
classic (very loud) rock sound. They are kind of a crescendo. The pitch is constantly low. I liked the guitar solo 
because it links the two choruses in a row really well and I enjoy the general rock tune. I think that the outro could be 
a bit longer and better. 

A shout out to Alex Knowles for outstanding work on the A-Z 
music. The whole alphabet was completed to this high standard, 
amazing work! 



 
SCIENCE – CABBAGE CHEMISTRY 

 
Thank you to Fred, Derren, Afua, Freya and Mercia in Year 7 who had fun making red cabbage 
indicators and testing household chemicals. AMAZING work.   
 
Well done. 
 
Mrs Hudson 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mercia Lawrence 

Afua Larbi-Yeboa 

Fred Mason 

Freya Moxley 

Derren Mitchell-Belton 



READATHON 

 

                                                            Year 7 Readathon!       
 

 

Back in February, Year 7 embarked on a special challenge as part of their reading lessons in the school library.  This 
was to see how many books they could read and how much money they could raise for the Read for Good charity by 
the end of the spring term.  This charity fundraises to take storytellers and brand new books onto children’s wards in 
hospitals across the country to cheer youngsters at a difficult time in their lives. 
 

Each of our Year 7 children chose their own reading target, which was designed to be manageable but also to stretch 
them a little.  Their target sponsorship was to raise just £1, which, if achieved, would have enabled the school to provide 
around £250 to the charity.  In fact, thanks to the dedication of the children and the generosity of parents and carers, 
Year 7 have raised an amazing:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Well done to everyone who met their booky target and special congratulations to all our top readers and raisers!  Avery 
and Evangeline will each be receiving a £10 Amazon token as a prize for their splendid achievement and certificates will 
be awarded to others who really worked hard during this new school initiative.  
 
Reported by 
 
 Mrs Knights 
 Library Manager  
 

 
OTHER NEWS 

 
Well done to Sadie who over the last 9 months has been working towards her Satori 
Alliance International Instructor Certification. Sadie has been attending weekly 
sessions at the Ellis Academy of Self Defence, learning the concepts of teaching 
children within the martial arts sector and delving into body language, tonality, non-
verbal communication and many other teaching tools.  Sadie was due to participate in 
the international certification in March 2020.  Unfortunately, due to the lockdown the 
certification had to be rescheduled.  After lots of planning, the Ellis Academy of Self 
Defence in Redhill, were able to organise weekly zoom sessions with their counterparts 
in California. Sadie, along with eight other instructors at the Ellis Academy, were 
assessed over an eight hour zoom exam.  Sadie received an ‘A’ from Shihan Nick 
Wilson and Shihan Tim Leard, based in Sacramento, California. Congratulations Sadie! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

£523! 
 
 
 
 

TOP RAISERS! 

 

Evangeline M. . 

 
 

Avery S. 
 

 

Afua L. 
 
 

Emily H.  

 

 

Isobel G. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

TOP READERS! 
 
 
 
 

Avery S.    19 Books 

 
 

Afua L.      16 Books 

 
 

Isobel G.   10 Books 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
SCHOOL ASSEMBLIES 
 

This term we will be running weekly assemblies for the whole school. The 
children will receive a link to the weekly assembly every Monday via Show My 
Homework. 
 

This week’s assembly is on the topic of “Staying Motivated” and can be viewed on the link below. Please paste the link 
into your web browser if you have any difficulty accessing the assembly. 
  
https://www.loom.com/share/526c01438fc844cd8b8ea65b82fc53b5 

 
CAREERS 

 
The next week of career talks from a variety of professionals online through Speakers for Schools 
starts on Monday 22nd June. For more information regarding the speakers and to access the talks 
please visit the link below. 
  
https://www.speakersforschools.org/inspiration/vtalks/upcoming-vtalks/ 
 

DATE SPEAKER 

Mon 22nd June 
10am 

Zoe Irwin, Creative Director, John Frieda 

Mon 22nd June  
2pm 

Armando Iannucci, Oscar-nominated Writer & Director 

Tues 23rd June 
10am  

Richard Waterworth, General Manager, UK & EU, TikTok 

Tues 23rd June 
2pm 

Tamara Holmgren, Engineer and Project Manager, BP 

Wed 24th June 
10am 

Maurits van Tol, Chief Technology Officer, Johnson Matthey 

Wed 24th June 
2pm 

Bernadine Brocker Wieder, CEO, Vastari Group Ltd 

Thurs 25th June 
2pm 

Marlon James & Ekow Eshun 

Fri 26th June  
10am 

James Worrall, Founder, Leaders in Sport 

 

 

 
 

https://mail.reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=vyI0VJFtYuJghxR8ibRbDr2wh6zBIeMaGH-35ETKEKUDbHZj4xHYCA..&URL=https%3a%2f%2fwww.loom.com%2fshare%2f526c01438fc844cd8b8ea65b82fc53b5
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PSHE 

 
Did you know that a change in the law means that all secondary schools are required to teach 
Health, Relationships and Sex Education from September 2020? We understand that naturally, 
you may have some questions and concerns about this and we welcome them. Parents and carers, 
please submit your views here: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PSHERSE1  
 
 

 
WEEKLY WELL-BEING FOCUS 

 
Every Monday, visit the Notice Board on SMHW for a Weekly Well-Being Focus. 
We are committed to ensuring that we continue to support you and your child with their studies 
and pastoral care, whilst Reigate school is closed. Every Monday on SMHW Notice Board, all 
children will receive a single-paged power-point that will focus on one element of their well-
being. Included will be interesting facts to discuss with your child and a task to try at home, 
based on the weekly topic. We hope you keep well and find this a useful resource during this 
time. – PSHE Department 

 
 

 
MFL MONOPLY COMPETITION 

  
The MFL department are running a competition based around a Monopoly board.  We would like you to create a 
colourful, eye-catching poster of all your answers, as you move around the Monopoly board.  You can use the internet to 
find out the information. Full details and copies of the Monopoly boards for French and Spanish can be found on Show 
My Homework. 
 

Once completed, please submit your entries via email to Mrs Monnery  J.monnery@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk before 
Friday 17th July.  We will award 10 achievement points for the top three entries. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/PSHERSE1
mailto:J.monnery@reigate-school.surrey.sch.uk


OUR CHANGING WORLD PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION 
 

Photography Competition 2020 
 

This week I would like to invite all Reigate 
School children, parents/ carers and staff 
members to take part in the photography 
competition organised by the Royal Society of 
Biology.  
 

‘Our changing world’ is the theme of the 
competition in 2020. Life on Earth is dynamic and 
we invite you to capture these transformations. 
 

Your photograph could illustrate the changes 
which occur within nature, including 
metamorphosis and shifts from young to adult. 
You might wish to depict how habitats develop 
during ecological succession, how wildlife adapts, or the impacts humans have on nature. We also welcome entries that 
explore this theme at the cellular, genetic and molecular level, exploring how life can change at a variety of different 
scales. 
 

Prizes 

 Photographer of the Year (18 and over) - £1,000 top prize  

 Young Photographer of the Year (under 18) - £500 top prize 

Rules 

 Each entrant may enter up to three photographs into the competition. 

 Images should be high resolution JPEG or PNG files and no larger than 10MB in size. 

Deadline: Friday 24th July 2020. 

Please click below for more details and how to apply: 
https://www.rsb.org.uk/get-involved/rsb-competitions/photography-competition 
 

Children please do not forget to email your photos to me too for a Reigate School Biology display.        
 

Thank you  
 

Mrs Hudson 
 
 

 
DRAMA QUIZ 

 

The winners of this week’s Drama 'Race to 100%' quiz 
are....   

 

    

 

 
                               
                                                                                                         
                                                          
 

Congratulations to all those who took part and see you for the quiz next week! 
                                                                      Mr Kirby and Mr Jones 
 
 

Year 9: Year 10: Year 11: 

Sophie Jackson 
Greta Hall 
Jessica Sturgeon 

Sadie Jenkins 
Finlay Garrett 
Pollyana Hatjimarkou 

Jessica Munro   

 
 
 

https://www.rsb.org.uk/get-involved/rsb-competitions/photography-competition


HEGARTYMATHS 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
clocked up the most learning hours on HegartyMaths this 
week. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Top Correct Answers 12th June – 19th June 
 

Year 7 
 

Daisy Wells 
Ella-Rose Davidson 
Isabella Cserenyecz 

Angelina Blaize 
Keifer Nicholas 

Alice Horn 
Tamia Quantick 

Max Handley 
Kian Cope 

Seth Brading 
 

 
Year 8 

 
Tom Lucas 

Emilia Marriott 
Finley Taylor 
Ella Critchlow 
Seb Hooper 

Sam Davidson 
           Jake Holmes-Williams 

Jake Gough 
Abigail Chapman 

Anna Mitchell 

 
Year 9 

 
Jacob Sedgwick 

Byron Owen 
Lucy Mascall 

Emily Dansie-Smith 
Rosie Tiller 

Jasmine Coomber 
Layla Raache 

Gracie Budgen 
Marianne Salmon 
Anya Sedgwick 

 
Year 10 

 
Alfie Taylor 

Kathleen Mills 
Andrew Ball 

Harvey Durward 
Niamh Harland Cairns 

Harry Fripp 
Alice Perrett 

Robbie Davies 
Jamie Boxall 
Daniel James 

 
EDUCAKE 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
clocked up the most learning hours on Educake this week. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Top Correct Answers 12th June – 19th June  
 

Year 7  
 

Sophie Kitchen 
Niyo Uthuba-Hatari 
Claudia D’Angelo 

Isabella Cserenyecz 
Micah Drake 
Zoe Smith 

Harry Lauder 
Zac Clayton 

Scarlett Anderson 
Sophia Di Palma Smith 

 

 
Year 8 

 

Nandini Joshi 
Finley Taylor 

Mercedes Mullins 
Oscar Leary 

Ramatoulie Saidy 
Jaimie Murray 
Jessica Smith 
Patrycja Skiba 
Freddie Brewer 

Lukshin Ramjeeawon 

 
Year 9 

 

Lucy Mascall 
Felipe Brasil 

Jessica Leary 
Vimbikai Chituwu 

Zac Belenchia 
Sienna Bean 

Fardeen Boodhun 
Abigail Kennedy 

Isabelle Cochrane 
Beth Hammond 

 
Year 10 

 

Thomas Goodbourn 
Matilda Skyrme 
Alisha Haider 

Perry Copperthwaite 
Devontie Etienne 
Lily Ella Waylett 

Liam Kew 
Oliver Shepherd 

Mimi Tinn Williams 
Paige McNulty 

 

 
TASSOMAI 

 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
clocked up the most learning hours on Tassomai this 
week. 
 
 

 
 
 

Top Correct Answers 12th June – 19th June 
 

Year 7 
 

Olivia Thompson 
Charlie Marsden 

Bradley Hazelden 
Summer Leuchter-Stevens 

Derren Mitchell-Belton 
Marley Horsburgh 

Alister Millar 
Henry Robinson 

Afua Larbi-Yeboa 
Rafe Stevenson 

 
Year 8 

 
Madeleine Powell 
Tilly Richardson 

Amy Dunlop 
Nandini Joshi 

Jay Lloyd 
Keeley Weller 
Harry Judge 
Luke Arnell 

Matthew Ainsworth 
Jacob Mills 

 
Year 9 

 

Theo Perry-Brown 
Alex Cheung 
Nyah Fisher 
Leo Lowe 

Alexander Blair 
Louis Jackson 

 
Year 10 

 
Thomas Goodbourn 
Alexander Walters 
Annie Thompson 

Harry Fripp 
Lilia Dobson 
Alistair Bell 

Paige Barlow 
Lana Payne-Olufunwa 

Ella Bryant 
Bertram Bramham 

 



VOCAB EXPRESS 

The MFL team are so impressed with the Vocab Express 
achievements.   Little and often is the most effective way 
to learn vocabulary in a foreign language.  Keep up the 
great work! 
 

 
 
 

12th June – 19th June Challenge – Congratulations to the following children: 

 
Year 7 

 

Cerys Wilson – 1,410 
Muhammad Mustaf Javaid - 965 

Layla Clarke - 750 
Charlie Marsden - 700 
Rafe Stevenson - 450 

 

 
Year 8 

 
Oscar Leary – 1,520 

Thomas Romaine - 760 
Tristyn Bean - 460 

Tilly Richardson - 430 
Nandini Joshi - 420 

 

 
Year 9 

 
Anya Sedgwick – 1,675 

Christian Larbi-Yeboa - 760 
Alex Cheung - 225 

Alfie Jane - 95 

 

 
Year 10 

 
Thomas Goodbourn - 790 

Lilia Dobson - 560 
Mia Ferrao - 90 

 

 
NOTICES 

 

 
 
 

 

Swots Reigate is now open Monday – Friday 10am – 4pm 
for online orders (click and collect) and kerbside customer 
service. Please visit the website for full details on how to 
order and their new safety measures. 
 
 

www.schooluniformsonline.co.uk 
 

CAREERS 

 

 
 

https://schooluniformsonline.co.uk/


NOTICES 

 

 
 
 

 
St Matthews Primary School, Redhill would like to share with you a parent talk via zoom on Behaviour, Learning and 
Trust which will take place at 8.15pm on Thursday 9th July.  The talk will be delivered by author, SENCo and mother 
of three boys - Ali McClure.  Please click on the link below for more information and ticket purchase. 
 
 https://billetto.co.uk/e/behaviour-learning-and-trust-tickets-408102/   
(If this link does not work for you - please try copying and pasting it into your google search bar). 
 
 

 
NOTICES  

 
For children aged between 11 and 19 there is a ChatHealth Service available 
provided by the Surrey School Nursing Service. 

 
For more information please visit the website  
https://childrenshealthsurrey.nhs.uk/ChatHealth 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
COMMUNITY HELPLINE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Surrey County Council have set up a new community helpline to direct families to services that can help during the 
coronavirus pandemic.  
 
This community phone line is here for two things: 
 
- To help direct residents who need support, if friends and family are unable to help with such things as picking up 
shopping, prescription collections or having someone who can be a telephone friend, and other services that can help. 
 
- To provide advice on where to register your offer of help to support your community. 
 
Community Helpline number: 0300 200 1008 (Monday to Friday: 8am to 6pm, Saturday and Sunday: 10am to 2pm)  
 
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/people-and-community/emergency-planning-and-community-safety/coronavirus/community-
support/need-help 
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STARLINE 
 

StarLine is a national home learning helpline offering expert 
information and advice to parents and carers. 
 

StarLine advisers are qualified teachers and education and parenting 
experts from schools, trusts and national organisations. They work in 
different types of schools, in different towns, and cities and have 
different subject specialisms.  They all understand the challenges of 
home learning and want to help parents and carers support their 
children’s learning. 
  
StarLine can help parents and carers in the following ways: 
  

 By providing access to a team of qualified teachers, education and parenting experts. 

 By focussing on providing practical ideas, support and reassurance. 

 By offering tips, techniques and resources to enable parents to give their children the support they need to 

continue learning while schools are closed. 

 By supporting family wellbeing and mental health. 

 By covering all phases of education and subjects plus behaviour, pupil wellbeing and SEND. 

StarLine is available to parents and carers of children from all schools nationwide. Free, confidential advice is available 
six days a week by phoning the StarLine team on 0330 313 9162. For more information, visit https://www.starline.org.uk/ 
or follow @StarLineSupport on Twitter. 

 
NOTICES 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.starline.org.uk/
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ONLINE SAFETY AT HOME 

 
#OnlinesafetyAtHome has been created by the 
NCA-CEOP ThinkuKnow Education Team to 
support parents and carers during COVID-19 and 
the closure of schools. 
 

Each fortnight, a new home activity pack is 
released with simple 15 minute activities parents 
and carers can do with their child to support their online safety at home. For more information and to access the activity 
packs please visit the website below. 
 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/ 
 

Parent Info is a collaboration between Parent Zone and NCA-CEOP, providing support and guidance for parents and 
carers related to the digital world from leading experts and organisations. Specific articles have been created for Parent 
Info to support families during this difficult time. For more information and to access articles please visit the website 
below. 
 

Parent Info 
 

 
SAFEGUARDING 

 

 

 
Thinkuknow is an education programme from the National Crime Agency’s CEOP 
Command.  Since 2006, Thinkuknow has been keeping children and young people safe by 
providing education about sexual abuse and sexual exploitation.  Thinkuknow is unique.  It 
is underpinned by the latest intelligence about child sex offending from CEOP Command.  
Thinkuknow aims to ensure that everyone has access to this practical information – 
children, young people, their parents and carers and the professionals who work with them.  
Alongside the Thinkuknow website the programme provides educational resources, 
including films, cartoons and lesson plans, to help parent/carers and professionals raise 
young people’s awareness.   https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
 

 
CAREERS 

 

CAREERS GUIDANCE 
 

We have a careers section on the school website which contains useful information regarding college open events, up 
and coming careers events at Reigate School, details regarding apprenticeships and how to search and apply for them 
along with links to useful websites. There is also a link to a quiz which is fun to take and will give children an idea of what 
kind of careers will suit their personalities. Go to Academic-Careers or Academic-Option at post 16 for details of local 
college open events.  Below are some other very useful websites which have plenty of information regarding further 
education, apprenticeships and careers choices plus interview techniques and many other tips. 
 
 

www.barclayslifeskills.com 
 

www.apprenticeships.org.uk www.allaboutschoolleavers.co.uk 

 
 
www.notgoingtouni.co.uk 

 

www.icould.com 
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